
Computing and Internet Safety Curricula 2017-18 

• Units from ‘Switched on Computing’ curriculum should be followed 

according to the Computing 2017-19 Overview. Resources can be found 

in ‘Assistance for teachers’. Evidence should be collated via ItsLearning. 

• A new Online Safety Curriculum has been introduced for EYFS – Y6, to 

supplement the Computing curriculum. There is one lesson for each half 

term, which can be taught during Computing lessons, PSHE or during a 

cross-curricular activity (for example: Year 5 - citing sources could be 

taught during History). The Overview and lesson plans can be found in 

the Computing folder on the server. Evidence should be collated via 

ItsLearning. 

 

ItsLearning and Evidencing Learning 

Each phase should create a folder of evidence for each half term, on 

ItsLearning, consisting of the following: 

• A page showcasing children’s work; learning objectives; curriculum 

coverage; any teacher examples and a section about online safety. This 

should include evidence of learning journeys from both the Computing 

Curriculum and the Online Safety Curriculum. 

• A discussion tool where children can reflect on their learning through 

prompts set by the class teacher. For KS2, children could upload some of 

their own work within the discussion page alongside their reflections. 

In addition, the following should be included in each phase’s E-portfolio: 

• Curriculum letters for each term 

• Evidence of cross-curricular learning (photographs, children’s work, 

video clips) 

• A discussion page for personal prayer and reflection 

• Any other information which could be useful (spelling lists, homework, 

suggested reading lists, resources used in class, websites etc) 

 

 



Expectations for evidencing learning journeys 

 

 

 


